September 8, 1987

Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

We received your letter today and appreciate your information regarding
KSKT's signal in the Kansas City area.

Your summary of reception is accurate. We appreciate the time you
took to confirm this reception.

Sincerely,
WILD-KAT RADIO, INC.

Dave Strout
Station Manager
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